
The Village of Franklin Park Presents 

A Community Presentation to 
Discuss Train Horn Quiet Zones

 

		

			 
			   Frustrated with train noise in Franklin Park? 
 			   Plan to attend a special community presentation to learn about steps 
			   required to pursue the establishment of a Quiet Zone in our Village!
 
			   Trains are required by federal law to sound their horns at crossings as a 
			   safety measure, but certain crossings can qualify for a "Quiet Zone" status.  
 
			   Everyone is invited to attend the presentation and to learn more about the 	
			   Quiet Zone establishment process, including progress made to date, safety 
			   upgrade requirements, funding considerations and the ways residents can 	
			   get involved in this initiative!

		
Wednesday, October 29 at 7 PM 
The Community Room of the Police Station
9451 West Belmont Ave, Franklin Park, IL
Interested but can’t attend?  Sign-up to participate on the Citizen 
Advisory Committee on Quiet Zones by calling 847-671-8236.


